
SIS/CIR/2023-24/018 24th Jan, 2024

Dear Parents,

We are celebrating 75th Republic Day on 26th January, 2024 in the school
premises. You are cordially invited for the celebration. Parents are requested to be
seated by 8.45 am. The programme will start at 9:00 am sharp.

Rumjhumi Biswas
Principal


